
25th Anniversary of the
Advocacy Centre for the Elderly

The Board of Directors of the
ADVOCACY CENTRE FOR THE ELDERLY

Is Proud to Present

Professor Michael Trebilcock
Professor at the University of Toronto

Faculty of Law

“The Future of Legal Aid Services and
the Role of Legal Clinics in

Providing Access to Justice to Ontarians”

November 25th, 2009
Annual General Meeting: 7:00 p.m.

Lecture: 7:30 p.m.

Reception to follow

Location:

Oakham House, Ryerson University
63 Gould Street, Toronto

To register or for further details,

please contact Tammy Gillard at:

(416) 598-2656


